
   Casual Dining Committee 

   Minutes of Wednesday August 26, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 10:27am by Chairman Reter. 

Quorum established:   Mary Reter, Jan Ulics, Bob Cobe, Diane Turcotte,                  
and new member Sharon Ehrenfeld. 
Dining liaisons:   Pamela Evans and Marissa Larcom 

Mentioned Grille improvements:   new signage, new laminated menus, and several 
items from Bob Cobe’s suggestion list have been completed. 

The Weekly and/or Wed memo should mention the new signage in the Grille.    
Many people do not know about these improvements.    Also mention where the 
laminated menus are located, so to help alleviate long lines at the cash register. 

Ice cream freezer needs repair to make sure the door closes properly. 

New suggestions for Store Items:   Lo-fat yogurt, Capuccino Crunch ice cream. 

The new electric sign with the lunch daily special written on it, was requested to 
either be moved if possible or write in larger lettering and brighter color pen.   
Some people are having a difficult time reading it currently.    

New menus for Grille and Sports Bar will begin on September 3, 2024, have been 
distributed to residents. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:25am. 

Next meeting is on Wednesday September 25, 2024, 4th Floor Club Room, 10:30am 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jan Ulics, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


